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I. Quorum was not met for this meeting – the following notes were mentioned: 

i. President Ring reminded those present to let Bridget Carr know if they are 

participating in the Spooktacular. 

ii. Everyone was reminded of the events taking place for the organizations 

following the meeting. 

iii. There are a few new things that we wish to speak on at the next meeting. 


